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Notice 
 

Date: 22 May, 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This is a gentle reminder that the O’ Level Subject Counselling Session will 
be held on Sunday, 25 May 2025, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. in the 
school auditorium. The objective of this session is to provide a 
comprehensive overview of the O’ Level subjects that students will begin 
from Level VIII onward. 
 
All guardians are kindly requested to attend the session along with their 
children to ensure a clear understanding of the subject selection process and 
academic expectations. 
 
Thank you all. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


